

To:

Citizen Advisory Committee Members

From:

Alvin Au, Interim Executive Director

Date:

June 21, 2017

Interim Executive Director's Report

Accomplishments and Progress

- May 26, 2017, Policy Board Meeting, DTS presented and discuss the Traffic Signal Prioritization Methodology, Contra-Flow Update Study, Village Park-Kupuna Loop Sub-Area Corridor Study, and the Separate Left-Turn Phase Alternatives Study which they recommend that the Policy Board accept the recommendations as evidence the work was carried out, direct OahuMPO staff to use study recommendations in OahuMPO planning process.
- June 9, 2017, Technical Advisory Committee was presented the 2018 Overall Work Program (OWP), and received input about the substance of the work programs, and adjustments were recommended. Final OWP will be presented on July 12, 2017 TAC meeting.

Policy Board

The following is a list of items that the Policy Board was made aware and the Board should provide direction at the June 23, 2017 meeting on

The major governance documents for OahuMPO will end in 2018 and a plan to revisit
and consider extending the Supplemental Agreements, Administration (HDOT), Data
(State, City, and HART, and Finance (HDOT, City, and HART) which will expire in June,
2018.

OahuMPO Staffing

The Senior Transportation Planner position remain vacant, and continue to interview applicants.